
    

24 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

I do hope you have all managed to have as good a week as possible – thank goodness that 

the weather has been lovely. We have continued to support our key workers children in 

school throughout the week. Hopefully you all have managed to see the video the staff have 

produced to keep everyone smiling!   

Thanks for all your hard work with the home learning which is on the “Work While Closed “ 

tab. Teachers are trying really hard to keep the learning going and are here if you have any 

difficulties through the class email address. If you are looking for more resources I have put 

some additional links here and they are also able to provide you with more. 

- BBC have produced a series of daily lessons  - 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 

- Oak Academy – www.thenational.academy 

A reminder that if your personal circumstances have changed during this challenging 

time that your child may now qualify for Free School Meals through the Voucher 

scheme. Please see the link www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolmeals.  

 Please stay safe and if we can do anything , do not hesitate to contact me. 

head@chacewaterschool.co.uk  

 

Mr Gould  
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